

Centerville School NEWSLETTER



October 26, 2018



FIELD TRIPS – As part of Centerville Students' educational experiences, we strive to provide a wide variety of opportunities for learning. The 7th/8th graders got a once in a lifetime experience today at Insitu. The students were able to tour the Insitu facilities in Bingen. They saw drone development and engineering, drone demonstrations, and got to be behind the scenes in secured areas that only special, educational groups get to see. The ideas of students pursuing fields in the STEM area are exciting. The Kindergarteners got to travel to Mrs. Cameron's pumpkin patch and pick out their own pumpkin to have for next week's pumpkin learning activities. Ask your child about these experiences.





CONFERENCES - The afternoons of November 6-9 are reserved for parent conference. School will be dismissed at 11:45 on each of these days. Conference forms will be sent home with students on Monday. Please sign and confirm your attendance by returning the form to school.



HALLOWEEN SPOOK PARADE - Get your costumes ready....Tuesday, October 30 is the big night to walk the Spook Parade! The annual school Halloween party will begin at 6:30 in the gym, with doors opening at this time. Families are reminded to bring a treat for the goodie-walk.



VOLLEYBALL - On Monday the Lady Tigers traveled to Glenwood to play their last league match. They worked hard and pulled off the win, placing them 2nd heading into the tournament. On Wednesday the team traveled to Klickitat for the tournament. The Lady Tigers took on Klickitat first and came away with the win. Next up was Lyle/Wishram, what a great battle! The girls pulled off the win for that match. In double elimination matches the team played Lyle/Wishram 2 more times and lost both placing them 2nd in the tournament. Our Centerville girls played hard and worked well as a team. Way to go!



